
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Due to Coronavirus (COVID-19), 
statewide school closure, and public 

health guidelines: 
 
 

New Castle Public Library is 

CLOSED 
as of Tuesday, March 17th until 

further notice 
 

We look forward to seeing you all again when it 
is safe for the public, staff and volunteers.  
Thank you to community members who 
continue to provide essential services. 

 


